
Parents comme partenaires 

November 16, 2022 ÉRR School Library.  6PM 

Staff from École Rivière-Rouge 

Véronique Laprise  (Principal) 

Kristin Chartrand (Vice-Principal) 

Parents 

There were approximately 6 parents in attendance.   

Discussion: 

Véronique and Kristin welcomed the families to our second PCP meeting for the 2022-

2023 school year.   

 

Admin shared some of the activities that have taken place at the school in the past 

month: We had a Remembrance Day Assembly that went very well.  Many classes 

presented at the Assembly: violins, singing and a poem performed by a grade 1 class.  

Classes are collaborating often for reading buddies and other projects. 

Parents discussed the success of our first Pizza Lunch.  They have made a list of 

improvements for future lunches.  A considerable profit has been added to the 

account.    Next Hot lunch is scheduled for January, as December can be a very busy 

month.  

They would like to use Pizza Lunch funds towards contributing to a community BBQ in 

June.  They would also like to contribute to a Grade 5 Legacy Gift.  One option 

discussed was to install a more permanent shade structure for outdoor learning.   

 

Next meeting will be communicated to all families and will be held February 8th at 5:30 

PM. 

End of meeting: 6:55 PM. 

 


